
Meeting Minutes

C37.23 Working Group

Tuesday May 22, 2001

Charleston, South Carolina

The C37.23 Working Group did not meet as scheduled since most members were unable to
attend the meetings.  The standard is not complete as I have not been able to complete the
metrification of the Iso-Phase Guide portion of the standard.  I plan to have that complete
and ready to send to Piscataway for reballoting no later than June 15, 2001.

The next meeting will most likely be Tuesday, October 2, 2001, in Quebec City, Quebec
Canada.

Respectfully submitted,

Ed Peters


